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Dear staff, parents and carers,  
 

The Department of Education installed new and efficient LED lighting at Northlakes High School 
between July 2022 to January 2023. 

School Infrastructure NSW was recently advised by the school of a light fitting that became dislodged 
in Building J Room R0003. 

We investigated this, and it was found the contractor has used a fixing method different to the 
established work practices for the program. 

An inspection of all recently installed LED lights was arranged as quickly as possible and rectification 
work has been completed where required.  

The contractor has also been contacted to ensure the appropriate corrective actions will be taken in the 
future to prevent a reoccurrence. 

All work was scheduled in close consultation with school leadership to minimise impact on students 
and staff.  

Thank you for your understanding. For more information, please contact School Infrastructure NSW via 
the contacts below. 
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